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Comments: If there is a motor then I say they should not be allowed on non-motorized trails. Simple.

 

I have been a mountain biker for 30 years and most trails are still closed to us.  By adding this class of E-bikes it

will be so much easier for other user groups (Sierra Club, hikers, etc.) to deny us access and even curtail access.

 

Some "uphill only" MTB trails were established because human powered bikes would only be going 5mph

max.and not conflict with, or frighten, hikers/equestrians; but I have seen E-Bikes zooming up trails at 15mph

which frightens not only hikers but also human powered MTBers.

 

 


